
 

All cars must pull forward as far as possible in the parent pick-up zone, passing Door 9 while waiting for your 
student to exit the building. We are not permitted to have any cars standing on Ellsworth Lane, so it's essential 
that we stage vehicles on campus to keep traffic flowing. If the pick-up lane is full and cars are stopped on 
Ellsworth Lane, we need to utilize the second lane. In the second lane, please forward to the curve noted in the 
picture. 

At the curve, we will implement a zipper merge. A zipper merge means that each car from the second lane 
should take turns merging with cars from the main pick-up lane, one by one, like the teeth of a zipper coming 
together. This method helps keep traffic moving smoothly and prevents backups. 

All cars will exit either onto Standish (one-way, eastbound) or onto Ellsworth Lane, where right turns are 
required at the stop sign. 

 
 

 

 


